
 

We’ve enjoyed another super week in school which has  

included reading prizes for our reading raffle winners! Thank 
you for your support with reading at home, please encour-
age your children to read as often as possible. 

 

Thank you to the many parents and carers who have already 
returned their updated data collection sheets. It is really  
important that our information is correct—please do this 
ASAP if you haven’t already done so.  

 

We are in a really exciting phase here at Holbrook and are 
looking for 2 more parent governors to join us. The role     
involves visits to school and attendance at meetings 
throughout the year, usually on Monday afternoon/evening. 
If this is something you would be interested in, please let us 
know via email: admin@holbrook.coventry.sch.uk  

 

A final reminder from me to make sure you have ordered a 
Christmas dinner for your child by Friday 6th December. You 
will find the details on the next page. 

 

Thank you for your support, as always.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Bills 



29th November 2024 

 

If your child has a 
packed lunch and you 
would like your child to 
have a school dinner 
you will need to     
complete a form. 

 

Reception-Yr2   
https://forms.office.com/e/TKVCsQ5HjN 

There is no cost for Reception 
- Yr2 children. 

 

Yr3 - Yr6 
https://forms.office.com/e/va74y4ahDr 

You will need to pay 
£2.10 via the My Child 
at School APP under 
dinner money once the 
form has been       
completed. 

The last day to       
complete the form is:- 
Friday 6th December.  

PE 

Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should bring in 

their PE kits ready for PE on these days: 

Mondays Year 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 3 

Thursdays Reception. Year 4 & 6 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3P Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

Swimming 

 

After the holidays Mrs Richards 
class—3R will have their turn to 
go swimming, you shortly       
receive details about paying. 

It is a good idea for pupils to 
practise getting into their       
costumes without underwear by 
themselves, putting clothes into 
a bag and then drying themselves properly! 

If you have any worries or questions please see Mr 
Connolly.  

https://forms.office.com/e/TKVCsQ5HjN
https://forms.office.com/e/va74y4ahDr


 

BEST Assembly. 
It is always lovely to see so many proud parents and carers sharing this moment with their 

children.  We love celebrating with our BEST winners and their families on a Friday morning!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to all our award winners this week.  Keep showing your Holbrook BEST. 

 

This week our certificates were awarded to:- 

 

Aamina 

Abdurraheem 

Billy 

Connor 

David 

Elanor 

Estera 

Faariyeh 

Hafiza 

Ibrahim 

Janelle 

Marika 

Pavel 

Rehan 

Rejoice 

Ria 

Sofia 

Sofia 

Subhan 

Yasha 

Zak 

Zimal 
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